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TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Jeff Fuchs, P.E., Public Works Director 

    Megan George, Assistant to the City Manager 

DATE:    02/10/2020 

SUBJECT: 
Tualatin Moving Forward Quarterly Update 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
This quarterly update will include status updates on priority projects, information on upcoming 
program developments, and a demonstration of the program’s most robust communication tool: 
TualatinMovingForward.com 

In May 2018, Tualatin voters approved a $20 million bond measure to pay for projects that improve 
traffic flow, neighborhood safety, and provide safe access to schools and parks citywide. Five 
projects are already built and sixteen more are in design and planning. The Tualatin Moving 
Forward Program Team is committed to providing the City Council with quarterly updates in 
alignment with the agreed-upon communication goals to: 

 Be fully transparent and commit to communicating at every stage; 

 Continue to engage the community in projects; 

 Use multiple channels to communicate with diverse audiences; and 

 Demonstrate progress and build confidence with the community-score cards, quarterly 
reports, project signage and more. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Quarterly Update – February 2020 


